
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Our value this term is COURAGE 
Be strong, be courageous. Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged, for the 

lord your God will be with you wherever you go.                                                                                                                                                 
[Joshua 1:9]                                                               

 
[Luke 6:31] 
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You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

        This is the last newsletter of 2025! We also enjoyed an AMAZING i-rock concert on Tuesday. The  
I-Rock Band Leader, Manny, has been fantastic teaching the children and what a treat to be at our very 
own school rock concert!  The children performing ranged from Year 1 to Year 6 and really kept us 
entertained with their guitar, drums and singing! 

What another great day it was yesterday with our Christmas jumper day – so many different 
designs; Christmas dinner – absolutely delicious and a fun, and very loud, afternoon of Bingo and Candy 
Cane Hunts being enjoyed across the school. The evening continued into a beautiful Christingle service. 
Another year of St George’s Church being packed to the rafters but the children’s beautiful voices filled the 
Church – thank you to Miss Brownfield who has done so much to raise the profile of music and singing in 
our school and is really having a positive impact on the well being of our children. This has most definitely 
put me in the festive mood! 

Did it descend into chaos as the week progressed? Maybe but the ‘Grumpy Caretaker’ panto was 
enjoyed by all of the children! A thank you to the behind-the-scenes staff, Mrs Emirali and Mrs Arnavut for 
putting this altogether and to the supporting cast of Mrs Cunningham and Pete. There were lots of shouts 
of ‘Oh no he isn’t’ ‘Oh yes he is!’  
 There will be further celebrations by HAZEL Class for being the term 2 attendance Champions with 
96.0% and our whole school attendance at 95.1%. We also had two very proud House captains - Matthew 
and Isabel - as St David’s won the highest number of dojo points this term! 
 Tomorrow is now time for us to enjoy the last day of term together and for me to say to you all .. 
have a safe, and very Merry Christmas and look forward to seeing you all on Monday 6th January 2025! 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you Mrs McCarthy! 

 
In school this week Oak Class had a green day celebration for a 

very special Teaching Assistant Mrs McCarthy. 
Mrs McCarthy has worked for many years in Oak Class and 

across Key Stage 1 in class supporting the children with their 
start in education. She has also worked tirelessly as a lunchtime 

supervisor. 
Sadly, she is now leaving St George’s and we will all miss her 

tremendously – especially her wonderful laugh!  
Thank you for all your time and dedication to St George’s. 
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                    Our week in pictures… 
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